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 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1Office of the Vicar General
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Memorandum
To:

Pastors, Administrators and Parish Secretaries
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From:

Father LaMorte
Date:

March 21, 2022 

Subject:
Golden Jubilee Wedding Mass with His Eminence
The Archdiocese of New York’s Golden Jubilee Wedding Mass will take place on Sunday, June 5, 2022 at 2:30 pm at St. Patrick’s Cathedral. The Mass is for couples celebrating fifty years of marriage in 2022. His Eminence, Cardinal Dolan will be officiating.  

All who wish to attend this Mass will need to register with their parish and will be given a ticket for admission. Parish staff may enroll golden jubilee couples and their guests online at: https://adnygoldenjubileemass.eventbrite.com. Registration will close on Monday, May 16 at 5:00 pm.  

Pews will be reserved for golden jubilee couples only. Up to four (4) additional family and friends will be accommodated in pews outside of the reserved section in general seating.  Couples will be notified if the seating capacity changes and more tickets become available.
In addition to the Mass, all golden jubilee couples will receive a certificate acknowledging their marriage. Couples who are unable to attend Mass but are celebrating fifty years of marriage may also register with their parish to receive a certificate.

Included with this memo are bulletin announcements and fliers for your parishioners.

Contact the office of special projects and events at (646) 794-2000 or send an email to specialevents@archny.org.  They will be happy to answer your questions.
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